Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Family Health Services
The Florida Department of Health and the Carole Green Breast Cancer Steering Committee for the Enhancement of Mammography Services announces a Strategic Planning Meeting to which all interested parties are invited.

DATE AND TIME: June 21, 2006, 11:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. EST
PLACE: Sheraton World Resort, 10100 International Drive, Orlando, FL 32821
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Steering Committee will facilitate comprehensive strategic planning including strategies to ensure statewide coordination of community-based care, and enhance the reimbursement, utilization, access, and quality of mammography services in the State of Florida.
To download a copy of the agenda click on the following link: http://www.doh.state.fl.us/Family/bcc/index.html.
SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS: Persons with disabilities who require assistance to participate in this meeting are requested to contact: Tiffany Simpkins, Tiffany_Simpkins@doh.state.fl.us
